Christchurch
City Council s

31 July 2012 Our Ref No: LEX11585

Gavin Millar
Fyi-request-408-13af3265@requests.fyi.org.nz

Attn: Gavin Millar

Dear Sir

LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT (1987) - REQUEST
FOR INFORMATION

| acknowledge receipt of your email of 30 July 2012, received on 31 July 2012,
requesting information on Submission to OIA Review.

Your request is being handled under the provisions of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act (1987). The Council should be in a position to respond
within the statutory timeframe of 20 working days from the receipt of your letter.

Yours faithfully

MWMM ,

lan Thomson
SOLICITOR
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